BUDGET MINUTES 
FOR THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF JULY 25, 2024

The budget meeting of the Mandeville City Council was called to order by the Council Chairman at 6:02 pm followed by roll call.

ROLL CALL-present: Jason Zuckerman, Scott Discon, Cynthia Strong- Thompson, Kevin Vogeltanz, Jill McGuire
Absent: None
Also present: Clay Madden, Mayor; Keith LaGrange, Public Works Director; Kathleen Sides, Finance Director; Elizabeth Sconzert, City Attorney

NEW BUSINESS: 
1.  Discussion of the FY 2024-2025 Budget- Kathleen Sides presented a draft of the proposed 2024/ 2025 budget, explaining the different types of funds and how the line item amounts tie back to each fund. She went over how to read the proposed budget, citing each column’s meaning and what the General Ledger codes mean and what department they represent. There was discussion had by all Council members, department heads and Mayor Madden. Mr. Zuckerman clarified the projected total expenditures (operating expenses), excluding Capital Outlay, were $20,985,000, which was almost the same as the year before. Mr. Vogeltanz cited the projected total revenue, excluding grant revenue, as close to $20,000,000. Mr. Zuckerman later read the total revenues and transfers in came to $45,336,336 and the total expenditures and transfers out came to $34,892,752. It was stated that the revenues included Fema and ARPA funds not yet received.

ADJOURNMENT:
This meeting concluded in a short recess at 6:57pm and was followed by the regular City Council Meeting. There was no adjournment for this meeting.



